DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

é_,aDENR

Re: Consultation and Orientation on IRR on Republic Act No. 11573

1 message

LMB CLAMP <Imbclamp2021@gmail.com> Mon, Jan 17, 2022 at 2:41 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good day!

In line with our email sent last January 14, 2022 regarding the request of participants on Consultation and Orientation on
DAO No. 2021-38 entitled, Implementing Rules and Regulations on Republic Act No. 11573, we would like to follow-up the
list of participants from Regional Office, CENROs and PENROs on the said activity.

(1) SMD Chief from Regional Office or his/her representative

(1) LMO from CENROs

(1) LMO from PENROs

May we request you to send the participants' details on this form not later than January 17, 2022, 5pm.

Registration form: https://forms.gle/M7sKEDe48C1EnaARA

Thank you.

On Thu, Jan 13, 2022 at 5:01 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Ma'am/Sir,

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. Please be informed that your email was forwarded to the Records Section
for routing and appropriate action per Document Tracking Number E-2022-11573.

Thank you and keep safe.
MILNER M. MACARANDANG
Administrative Assistant lll

PMD/RICTU Staff

On Thu, Jan 13, 2022 at 4:40 PM LMB CLAMP <Imbclamp2021@gmail.com> wrote:
Ma'am/Sir:

Good day.

The Land Management Bureau will be conducting a Consultation on Operational Issues and Orientation on newly
signed DAO No. 2021-38, Implementing Rules and Regulations on Republic Act No. 11573 on January 21, 2022, 9:00
am via Zoom platform.

In view of this, may we request the list of participants from the Regional Office, PENROs and CENROs on the said
activity. Attached are the advanced copy of Special Order, Memorandum, Advisory and the Program of the said activity
for your reference. We will furnish the final documents once approved by the Director.

Further, kindly complete this form for attendance purposes.

Link: https://forms.gle/M7sKEDe48C1EnaARA

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

Thank you.

Kind regards,
Jay Cepillo
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